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Follow @witneyroadruns
WRR Newsletter for Monday 6th April 2020
Chairman's Report

Well another week has passed of this strange time, and so hopefully another week closer to things getting back to normal, and the running scene, races, and the Club meetings starting up again, along with the social side.

Those of you that ran NTWHH over the weekend, brilliant, well done living on the main road I have seen 5 of you taking part so a big thank you to you all and to Lucy for organising. There will be more , hopefully every couple of weeks, with a different criteria. If you have an idea please share it.

The Committee have decided, following the lead from EA to extend the membership payment along with EA payment until August. If you have already paid thank you. If you want to pay, please do so, however if you want to hold off fro a while, this is still ok, we will not be chasing you until August, when hopefully things will be more normal.

Just a reminder also to adhere to the social isolation rules when running, only if you are from the same household is it safe to run together. There is talk today of stopping outdoor training if the advice is ignored, and I am sure no runner wants 

that

If you have an interesting race story, or general running story please share them on Facebook and on here.Martin Crabbe has been keeping us entertained with great photos ,there must be lots more out there.

so Stay indoors, Stay safe, help the NHS and we will all come through stronger, and probably fitter.

John Mac

#keeponkeepingon

Results

NTWHH (Not the White Horse Half Marathon)

A big thumbs up to all who took part in the virtual race challenge this weekend 

The general vibe is that it’s tough on your own but this is overcome by a positive mental attitude!
Well done everyone 
 
 


Sam Upton 

1.23.45
PB
Tom Grantham 
1.25.20
Frankie Snare
 1.31.53
Luke Edwards 
1.37.33
David Cadywould 
1.37.52
PB
James Webster 
1.42.23
Sally Howard 
1.45.37
Bob Green 

1.46.35 
(part of 18 miles)
Margaret Mason 
1.46.49
Ben Godwood 
1.47.12
Lucy Harris 

1.47.56
James Hackney 
1.50.21
Lisa Holland 

1.52.08
Toby Clarke 

1.52.10
(off road)
Jade Hewlett 
1.53.52
(part of 14 miles)
Michele Hustler 
1.54.28
 Nick Smith 

1.59.36

Stephen Roberts 
2.02.56
Helen Train 

2.08.59

Tony Beardsley 
2.17.46
Caroline Stevenson 
2.25.24
(hilly)

Next weekend we hope the challenge will be NTM10 (Not the Maidenhead 10). Fingers crossed we’re still allowed to run outside!

Happy training & be safe
Lucy Harris 

Sport England have a page on really good links to stay active at home.

https://www.sportengland.org/stayinworkout

Also the guidance is not to exercise with anyone other than those in your household.
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